Community Preservation Committee Public Meeting !

The Mattapoisett Community Preservation Committee is in the process of updating
the town’s Community Preservation Act plan to incorporate changes in the
Community Preservation Act, as well as establish new priorities for use of CPA
funds.

A public meeting will be held Thursday January 10, 2013 at Center School from 6:30
to 8:00PM on the Historical Preservation component of the plan. Other components
will be tackled in the upcoming months. Please come and give your input on where
your Community Preservation funds are used.



